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Donation to Indonesia Earthquake and Tsunami Relief Measures 

 

The Toa Reinsurance Company, Ltd. would like to express our grief and offer our most 

sincere prayers for all those who lost their lives in the earthquake and tsunami occurring on 

September 28, 2018 in Indonesia. 

 

We would like to inform you that we have donated JPY1,047,764, including contribution 

from our staff members, to an NGO to assist the relief efforts. 

 

All of us offer our heartfelt wishes for the speediest possible restoration of the affected 

region. 
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